BEREC Statement on Result of Tender - Net Neutrality Measurement Tool
6t August 2018
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Net Neutrality Measurement Tool - Result of the tender

06 August 2018

Fostering a consistent approach of the net neutrality principles is one of the strategic priorities of BEREC. To ensure this goal,
BEREC opened a tender for developing a “net neutrality measurement tool”. The development consists of three elements: an
open source software, a reference system and a BEREC portal, all to be developed within a year.

Now, the consortium of “alladin-IT GmbH”" (Vienna, Austria) and “zafaco GmbH" (Ismaning, Germany) was awarded. The two
companies have been specializing for many years in measuring the quality of service of mobile and fixed broadband connections
and are experienced and proven partners of regulators and telecommunication services providers across Europe.

“The reference tool allows a consistent measurement of quality of service of an internet access service throughout Europe”, says
BEREC Chair Johannes Gungl.

alladin-IT GmbH e 1090 Vienna, Hebragasse 2/6  FN 404469 h « HG Wien Page:1of 1

+43 1890 57 39 e« office@alladin.at ¢ www.alladin.at



